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Thank you, President,

Latvia welcomes the delegation of Eritrea to the UPR Working Group and would like to reiterate the following recommendations for the previous UPR cycle: 

1. to cooperate with the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights in Eritrea;

2. to issue a standing invitation to all special procedure mandate holders of the Human Rights Council;


[bookmark: _GoBack]Latvia wishes the delegation of Eritrea success in the review.

I thank you.



